
General Membership Meeting
Don't miss out on our General
Membership Meeting, Thursday,
November 2, 2023 at Hargrove
Engineers + Constructors. The
CGIA General Membership
Meeting is an annual gathering of
our industry and education
partners with food, networking,
and a keynote presentation. At this
annual meeting, we also
recognize our sponsors, Safety
Member of the Year, and the
winners of our Sculpture Contest.
New this year, we will also have
an opportunity for our training
partners to apply for an equipment
donation for their programs. Click
here to register.

 

Don't Forget to Apply for our Annual Awards
Schools may apply for an equipment donation to benefit their industrial programs.
Applications are due September 30, 2023.

Download Equipment Donation Application

Apply now for the CGIA Safety Member of the Year Award, recognizing the
outstanding safety performance of CGIA industrial owners and contractors.
Applications are due October 12, 2023.

Download Safety Member of the Year Award Application

http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=xvzrkiqab&oeidk=a07ejw4h0it764f3884
https://files.constantcontact.com/7b6e8a01401/c7bf66e3-080d-4b97-a462-473a4e2b30d5.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/7b6e8a01401/988e3883-794e-406e-9239-5fa56a3f7cb5.pdf


Enter our Training Partner Member Sculpture Contest to showcase your unique
creative talents. Register by October 2, 2023, and submit your sculpture by October
25, 2023.

Download Training Partner Sculpture Contest Application

Donate to our Scholarship Fund
Based on feedback from our Workforce
Development Committee, we have
decided to create a scholarship
endowment fund to aid students
enrolled in our training partner member
programs with special financial needs.
The committee discussed how some
top-performing students have to drop
out of a program due to a lack of funds,
and often they just need a small
amount of gap funding rather than a full
ride. Be one of the first to contribute to
our endowment to help these students.
Use the QR code to go to our donate
page.

Welcome to our New Members

Conco

Meet our Board Member Corey Harris

 

https://files.constantcontact.com/7b6e8a01401/f0893eed-fc28-4c37-9ab0-9595640df2a2.pdf


Corey Harris has worked in the chemical production industry for 17 years and joined
Evonik Industries in 2011 in the Process Technology & Engineering group. He has a
BS in Civil Engineering from The University of South Alabama and is certified as a
Professional Engineer. Corey has held numerous technical roles in production
facility design and capital project execution including managing the Civil/Structural/
Architectural design department. He is currently the North America region Contractor
Management Officer. In addition to contractor management Corey is responsible for
Shutdown Management at Evonik’s Mobile facility. Corey, his wife Ashley, and their
two girls live in Ocean Springs, MS.

Follow us on social media
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